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ATTENTION!!!
The JuLY 25th testing session will be at the  Westside EMA Training Center (WEMA) 1440
Harmony Way .

  

Examinations will start at 9:00 AM Central time. We have no pre-registration, and examinations
are administered on a walk-in basis.

  

MASKS ARE REQUIRED TO BE WORN FOR THE SESSION!

  

All the details can be found at:  http://w9og.net/ve-testing
Or for more info contact:  John VanVorst N9OL  c: 812.305.4100
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